Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister of Immigration Minister of Veterans’ Affairs
Minister for Land Information Associate Minister of Transport
15 August 2014

Raj Ravi
fyi-request-1883-3a1943a0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Raj Ravi

| refer to your request for information dated 12 August 2014, received on
13 August 2014 to Hon Michael Woodhouse, Minister of Immigration
requesting the following information:

“number of resident visas approved to the managers from Subway stores and
all the other franchise restaurant in last one year who applied under Skilled
employment category of Retail Manager (142111)”

This letter is to notify you that the Minister of Immigration is transferring your
request to Immigration New Zealand, Ministry of Business, Innovation and
Employment.  This transfer is occurring because the information you
requested is believed by the Minister of Immigration to be held by the Ministry.
Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the
Ministry.

Yours sincerely

e V\)bu/@
PP Lauren Deslandes
Private Secretary, Inmigration
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